
Purchasing Card Update 
from Payment Services 

 

Lindsey Myers has resigned from her position as PCard Coordinator. 

Her last day with Payment Services will be Tuesday, November 4
th
. 

We wish her well in her new endeavor and thank her for the five years 

of dedicated service in managing the PCard Program. 

 

A new email box has been set up to facilitate the timeliness and        

efficiency of responding to all communication with cardholders/users. 

Please email all questions/requests, regarding transaction declines, 

reset of passwords, credit limit increases, etc., to: pcard@ttuhsc.edu. 

 

 

October 31, 2014 

We welcome your feedback!   

Please email your questions or suggestions to: pcard@ttuhsc.edu 
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